
JUN 12 - FORT STEVENS STATE PARK, ASTORIA, OR 
 
Well, I must admit I was hoping that Ali would be repaired and good to go for another few thousand 
miles, but such is not the case. 

Tillamook RV Repair replaced both rear springs, so we're safe to head home. But when we get home 
we'll have to have Ali looked at further as Tillamook RV indicated that the rear axle appears bent 
(upwards), compared to the front axle. So….they suggested that the whole assembly should be 
replaced. I'll have to get in touch with ICBC to see how much of the repair/replacement is covered 
with our policy. 

On our drive north on Hwy 101, we stopped at 
Mo's in Cannon Beach for lunch on the way. The 
weather was okay and the view from our table 
was nice. 

We arrived at Fort Stevens State Park just west 
of Astoria, OR and decided to stay for 2 nights to 
do a bit of sightseeing. 

While Jen rested, I went looking for the ship 
wreck in the park. 



I then drove to the end of the spit of land in the park and found this beach on the Columbia River. 

On the way back to the campsite, I saw some elk in Trestle Bay. 

Join us tomorrow to see where we go. 


